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On July 3, 1990, you completed identifying your quality concerns
to Lee Glenn, but you stated that you had other concerns that you would
only identify to the NRC. Georgia Power Company considers the safety
of its nuclear plants as it's highest priority. If any individual i

has any legitimate concerns regarding safety, we require that this concern
be immediately identified in order to permit appropriate and timely
corrective action. If you choose not to report them to management or
the Quality Concern Program, they must be reported to the NRC. Consistent
with this policy (which you acknowledged understanding of on Aug. 1,
1984), we require that you immediately notify the NRC of any legitimate
concern that you may not have identified to us.

With NRC residents I have discussed the fact that you have concerns
that you are only willing to discuss with them. NRC residents have
always been willing to immediately address legitimate safety concerns
with any member of our staff. Please immediately address your concerns
to the NRC. I expect this assignment to receive your immediate and
highest attention. Please let me know your progress, including your
completion of this task.
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